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12th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Following our recent Parent Governor nomination process, there was no need to hold an 
election and we are delighted to announce that Mr Amal Bhurrut will be on board in January 
2024.   Mr Bhurrut has children in Reception and Y4.  
 
Another Parent Governor election will be held in the New Year, and we are still looking for 
some more Foundation Governors so please do get in contact with our Clerk, Emma 
Whitbourn, if you are interested in joining the team!   Her email address is 
ewhitbourn@stjosephshh.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Helen Bilton & Teresa Barnard 
Co-Chairs 
Local Governing Committee 
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